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This is a clinic being offered by the Pa. Department of Health, 

in collaboration with Delaware County Council 
and the Delaware County Flu Task Force. 

 
For more information, call the  

Pa. Department of Health at 610-447-3250. 
 

                   

FACTS 
 The 2013 – 14 influenza season is 

here.  The Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) 
recommends that all persons 
ages 6 months and older get a 
flu shot.  
  
 

 By getting the flu vaccine, you 
will protect yourself from getting 
influenza and will stop the 
spread of influenza to others. 
 

 
WHEN  

10 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
Friday, Oct. 4, 2013 

 
WHERE 

Tinicum Fire Company 
99 Wanamaker Ave. 

Tinicum, PA   

   
 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Health       
     is offering FREE flu shots!  
 

 


